
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Friday 3rd March 2023 

This week we have been reading ‘The Three Little Pigs’! We have been busy during our carpet 

sessions retelling the story and sequencing the pictures in the correct order. 

During busy time, we have had the opportunity to role play the story using different props. 

WE have had story spoons, masks, bricks and a sensory tray to support our understanding of 

the story. Today, we did a science experiment, it was amazing! We made each of the houses 

from the 3 Little Pigs, and the Big Bad Wolf came and blowed them all down! It was great to 

see how strong the materials are.  

On Thursday we celebrated World Book Day, and it was a busy day with lots of different 

activities planned. We love the reading area in Nursery and was great to be able to spend a 

day all things reading and books!  

Next week we are continuing our Traditional Tale Unit and reading Goldilocks and the Three 

Bears!  

 

Star of the Week: 

Jellyfish (all day children): Kobie for being 

really kind, helpful and trying his best at 

following the Golden Rules.  

Dolphin (morning children): Azlan K for 

settling into Nursery well and his fantastic 

prediction skills in our science experiment!  

Whale (afternoon children): Azlan M for 

becoming more confident with his peers.    

Well done to all our Stars of the Weeks for 

this week. We cannot wait to see what 

adventures you get up too!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Look what we have been up to!  

This week’s number rhyme was… 

5 Little Ducks 

Can your child sing this song at home?  

Please send in any videos if they do!  

We used a hairdryer to test out how 

strong the big bad wolf really is!! 


